
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

21 June 2025 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT FROM THE JAMATI INSTITUTIONS 

 

  

The Jamat is informed that Mawlana Hazar Imam is closely following the current conflict in 

the Middle East, and sent yesterday, 20th June 2025, a Talika to the Jamat of Iran.  

  

Mawlana Hazar Imam requested the Jamat to remain calm and to follow the directions of the 

Council and institutions, which are providing support and assistance to protect the Jamat’s 

well-being.  

  

Mawlana Hazar Imam has conveyed prayers for an end to the current conflict, a return to 

peace and tranquillity, and for long term stability in the region. 

  

Mawlana Hazar Imam conveyed his blessings for the Jamat’s mushkil-asan, safety and 

security, and stated that he will send further guidance as required.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

His Highness Prince Aga Khan Shia Imami Ismaili 

Council for the United Kingdom 


